
Music
We will continue to use Charanga for our music lessons when we return to school.


French
We will be learning how to say the time in French, name some animals and explore life in France.


Religious Education
In RE this term we will be learning about Christianity. Our focus question will be ‘Is forgiveness always possible for Christians?’


D&T / Art
Due to the need of various materials, Art and DT will continue once we are all back in school.
At this this point it is possible that we will have some full art days to catch up on missed lessons.

English
This term we will be reading a brilliant fictional text called ‘Run Wild’ written by Gill Lewis. We will use this text to inspire our writing throughout the term. During this term we will be planning, drafting, editing and publishing some letter writing, as well as some persuasive writing too! As always we will continue to regularly practise our joined handwriting using letter join and learn new spellings each week for our test on Fridays.


Science
Our science topic is called ‘The Big Build’! We will be investigating the different constructions of bridges and learn about some famous engineers and architects. As always we will be carrying out some fun experiments throughout the term and using our scientific thinking to ask and answer exciting questions.


Brilliant
Britain!

Mathematics
This term we will continue to deepen our understanding of  multiplication and division.
We will be recapping some lessons to fill gaps in learning and knowledge. 
We will be looking at multiplying and dividing 2 and 3 -digit numbers.
Finishing the term with a unit of work on area.


Geography
In geography, as part of our ‘Brilliant Britain’ topic, we will be looking at the countries, counties, cities and towns of the UK.
There will also be a focus on rivers, mountains and coastal areas.
The children will be using their map skills and be asked to analyse evidence and make comparisons.
 


I.C.T 
Our ICT lessons this term will focus on programming. We will be using a program called Turtle Logo, which will allow children to explore and create simple algorithms. This will begin on our return to school.

P.E.
This term our class will be using PE to develop their creative skills. The focus is to encourage children to create their own rules, sequences of moves and express themselves through PE.
PSHE
In PSHE this term we will encourage children to reflect upon the different relationships we have with people, and why they are special.


History 
Our ‘Brilliant Britain’ topic is Geography based.
There will be some historical content covered when looking at the the four countries that make the UK and the history of our flag.
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